

BINGO NIGHT APRIL 14 at 6:00 pm

The Niverville Middle School Parent Advisory Council (PAC) invites you to participate in our upcoming fundraising event, a Bingo night to support the improvement of green space within the schoolyard. The school grounds, formerly Niverville Collegiate, while functional, do not presently provide optimal green space for our middle school students. After meeting with some of the students, PAC has committed to enhancing the quality and enjoyment of the outdoor area. Some of the areas we are focusing on are benches and picnic tables, garden boxes, trees and hopefully some larger projects.

On the evening of April 14, 2023, we will host an exciting Bingo night for students and their families in the NMS gymnasium. A canteen will be available, offering a selection of snacks, popcorn, and cotton candy, in addition to a door prize and a chance to win some incredible prizes. The generous contributions of our community of businesses have made it possible for us to offer these prizes. Each sponsor has expressed a commitment to the betterment of students experience outdoors and we cannot thank them enough

We ask you to join us in our efforts to raise funds for the green space initiative. Your participation in this Bingo night will contribute funds and help to get our kids excited for the work we hope to do. We encourage you to invite your friends and family and bring your children to participate and understand the difference they can make for their school. It is our goal to instill pride in the schoolyard for both students and the community.

Please note that seating for this event is limited and we recommend arriving early to secure your spot. **Thank** you in advance for your support, and we look forward to seeing you on April 14, 2023.

Bingo Prices

12 games including the blackout!

3 card booklet = \$3.00

6 card booklet = \$5.00

9 card booklet = \$8.00

15 card booklet = \$12.00

Bring your Bingo Dabber and cash

*we will have a few dabbers for sale however we will not have debit or credit

Looking for Local Help

To beautify the greenspace at Niverville Middle School, we need help securing the following items and services:

- Garden Boxes
- Benches
- Sand for the volleyball court
- Long term goal Play structure

Do you have a skill in woodworking or landscaping? Are you handy and want to help us build garden boxes etc We would love to support local as much as possible, and would love some help from our community! Email us at: nms58parentcouncil@gmail.com if you have a skillset that you think we would need or could use in our effort to make our greenspace both functional and fun.

Student of the Month

Thank you Tim Horton's for the March gift for Student of the Month! We love being able to reward the students every month with a prize, and this absolutely cannot happen without the support of the businesses in town and the parents that support us. We are looking for donations (approved items or monetary) that can be used for prizes for the students. Your donation helps us bring joy to our students and encourage them to be the best students they can be!

PAC Update

PAC is looking for more parents to join our team for our 2023/2024 school year. If you have interest in joining, reach out and let us know. We meet monthly on the first Monday of every month with the occasional gathering throughout the month. Please contact us here: nms58parentcouncil@gmail.com

PAC helps to organize events that create fun experiences for the students, ensure the staff & teachers are appreciated, and fundraise for school improvements, like green space, student of the month, and more!

Our next in-person meeting is May 1st at 5:45 pm and all parents are welcome to join.

2022-23 PAC Board Members

Noella Andres Jenni Morin Co-Chair

Co-Chair

Tammy Meyer Communications

Ienn Neufeld Secretary

Krista Shidel Treasurer

Shanda Offenberger Member

Iennifer Ash Member